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28/01/2025  12:28:422024/4822/P COMMNT Bioux Hayes Pubs are the life blood of our community, and in the current climate we need to allow as much opportunity as 

possible for them to thrive. Also, I have loved living in Primrose Hill for almost a quarter of a century, and 

understand it is part of London and not some isolated village. I hope this business get the planning permission 

they require and this tradtional old pub lives for on. It was closed for many years and was a sad sight indeed.
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